
Braidwater Brochure Update

Due to global supply chain issues (throughout the 
house building industry), Braidwater is reluctantly
advising new purchasers that some products, as 
detailed in the brochure, may not be available. 

 
This is an ongoing development due to Brexit & Covid
which can change rapidly and is expected to continue

 until the end of the year (at least).
 

However, our sales agents and sales manager will 
be on hand to guide you through any impact and

 Braidwater will supply product/s of equal quality 
and value, giving you peace of mind. 


